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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I write to inform you and welcome our newly elected Parent Committee team.  Mr Jonathon Earsley takes up 
the Chairperson position, with Ms Lubna Al Zoubi becoming the Vice Chairperson.   Ms Maha Samir, becomes 
the Secretary to the Committee. 
 
I am sure you will join me in wishing them all the very best in their new roles, and I look forward to working 
closely with them as we continue to strive to make the school the very best for our children.   
 
Equally, I write to thank Ruan Bohlmann, the outgoing Chairperson, for his time, good humour, dedication and 
enthusiasm that he gave during his tenure in this position, and I know that he will continue to support the 
school as he always has. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Andrew Thomas B.Ed (Hons) M.Phil NPQH 
Executive Principal 
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